
December 8, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell & Mike Young 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Dear Ms. Maxwell and Mr. Young, 

King County has determined that Waste Management has completed tasks under the revenue-

sharing agreement for 2020-2021 to its satisfaction. The revenue sharing agreement applies to 

territory covered by Waste Management’s G-237 certificate.   

In this submittal, please find the following documents: 

• A signed certification letter that summarizes activities completed under the plan.

• A copy of the revenue-sharing agreement.

• A copy of the plan budget and projected spent through December 31, 2021.

Thank you! 

Andrea Lai 

206-263-1010

alai@kingcounty.gov 
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